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I support this bill because it would make it possible for more people to use electric 

vehicles as it will increase the availability of charging infrastructure in commercial 

buildings, especially residential buildings, making it more possible for renters to 

charge electric vehicles.  Availability of charging stations is necessary for efforts to 

electrify and move away from fossil fuels for transportation and to reduce the large 

proportion of greenhouse gases emitted by transportation, all of which is necessary 

for us to reach our climate goals. 


